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I want to express my complete support for a moratorium against any additional concentrated animal
feeding operations of any kind in the Buffalo River watershed, and for efforts to clean up the one that
was erroneously permitted.

In strictly monetary terms, the tourism value of the watershed is far beyond any imagined gains from
such waste generating farming operations there. Given the nature of the land itself, the two are simply
not compatible. Waste generated will end up in the water.

In environmental terms, the watershed’s value is inestimable. And while it is important to people all over
the world, it is particularly dear to Arkansans who arguably know it best.

So please do the right thing, and as quickly as possible.
Thank you.

Beth Barham
Fayetteville, AR
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